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A delegation of the Institute of Productive Learning (IDAP) and the Knowledge Society Department of the City Hall of Vilafranca del Penedès participated in the congress of the International Network of Productive Schools (INEPS) which took place in Moscow from 23rd to 29th of May 2005.

 

The theme of the congress was in this occasion “Productive Learning and School Democratization”. Through different seminars and workshops alternative educators of whole the world had the opportunity to work and reflect together about the educational practices developed in their respective countries. Besides the Russian organizers gave to participants the choice to visit  educational centres in Moscow where are using Productive Learning methodology.

 

Since 1992  IDAP is member of the INEPS Administration Council, composed for seven representative persons from different countries. They are responsible to prepare the General Meeting with all INEPS members for discussing important themes related to the network. 

 

 As each year, one IDAP student was invited to the congress with the purpose to film and edit one documentary video about this annual INEPS activity which is shared among all members. In Moscow whole participants could watch the video of the last INEPS Congress which took place in Vilafranca del Penedès in May 2004 coinciding with the Universal Forum of the Cultures. 
 


Mercè Marcé, principal of IDAP and
Patro Recober, politician of Knowledge Society Department of the Vilafranca City Hall
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Elisabeth Casabon filming the activities during the congress
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